
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/11/2017 4:07:29 PM
Subject: Re: Invitation

​I'll handle it


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 3:54 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Invitation 
 
Did you call Mr. Taylor, or should I?
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 4:25 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: Invitation
 
​He already has a commitment

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2017 4:19 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Invitation 
 
Hugh Taylor (also associated with the Orangeburg Rep. Party) has invited the LG to speak at American Legion Post 4 
in Orangeburg on January 8th at 7pm. He said it would be 15 to 20 people.
803-347-1413
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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